
ARCATA CHRISTIAN SCHOOL  
 

Covid-19 Parent/Guardian Form 
 
Dear Parent/Legal Guardian:  
 
Since March of 2020 the Arcata Christian School has enacted mitigating strategies to address  
COVID-19 and other variants. The school will continue to adhere to health and safety guidelines 
set by the CDC, CDPH and local health authorities as may be necessary.  
 
Despite all of our efforts to protect our students and staff from possible infection from covid 
related viruses, we cannot guarantee that members of the school community will not become 
infected. 
 
By signing this form, you hereby release, covenant not to sue, discharge, and hold harmless 
Arcata Christian School or Arcata First Baptist Church, their employees, agents, and 
representatives, of and from all liabilities, claims, actions, damages, costs, or expenses of any 
kind arising out of or relating to your participation in our programs, services, or activities. You 
understand and agree that this release includes any claims based on the actions, omissions, or 
negligence on the part of the school or church, their employees, agents, and representatives, 
whether a COVID-19 infection occurs before, during, or after participation in any hosted or 
programmed event by the school or church. 
 
 
Parent Signature: ___________________________________ 
 
Printed Name: _______________________________________ 
 
Date: ____________________ 
 
Names of Students Enrolled in the Arcata Christian School Program:  
 
__________________________________ __________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ __________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ __________________________________ 

 

__________________________________ __________________________________ 

 

 

 

ba/April 2022 


